
 

 
 

Korumburra Outdoor Pool Needs Friends 
 
South Gippsland Shire Council is holding a meeting on 14 January 2016 to identify individuals 
who would like to be involved in volunteering at the Korumburra outdoor pool. 
 
The meeting will be held upstairs at the Swim Club clubrooms at the pool from 6.00pm to gauge 
the community’s interest in forming a ‘Friends Of’ group for the pool. 
 
Council is seeking enthusiastic and passionate members of the community to help support their 
local pool. The group will provide an opportunity for community members to engage with the 
Korumburra outdoor pool in a meaningful and productive way. 
 
Friends of the Korumburra Outdoor Pool will be a self-led group working alongside Council and 
the YMCA to promote pool usage and events. 
 
Council’s Swimming Pool Liaison Officer Jake O’Hara said the Friends of the Korumburra 
Outdoor Pool will be an important support group to assist with the pool’s operation. 
 
“Council encourages all individuals interested to come along to the meeting to gain more 
information about the group.  
 
“We envisage the Friends of the Korumburra Outdoor Pool to help run activities and barbeques 
and be an important source of public feedback for the pool. 
 
“Similar support groups exist for the Poowong, Mirboo North, Foster and Toora Outdoor Pools 
and are a vital component of Council’s Aquatic Strategy,” said Mr O’Hara. 
 
Individuals interested in the Friends of the Korumburra Outdoor Pool group who are unable to 
attend the information meeting can contact Jake O’Hara for more information at 
jake.ohara@southgippsland.vic.gov.au.  
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For media enquiries, please contact the Communications team on 5662 9200 
South Gippsland Shire Council, 9 Smith St. (Private Bag 4), Leongatha 3953   
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